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15" November, 2024.

Deputy Denis Naughten,
Leinster House,

Kildare St,

Dublin 2.

PQ 44915/24 To ask the Minister for Children; Equality; Disability; Integration and Youth the

HSE health areas that will be reviewing the 2025 section 39 funding applications for an organisatiol
(details supplied); if they will contact the organisation directly to provide a point of contact;

and if he will make a statement on the matter. -Denis Naughten

Dear Deputy Naughten,

I refer to your representation received on 29™ October, 2024 regarding the above query. I have
examined this matter and the following outlines the position:

The HSE can confirm that all Section 39 funding applications are reviewed on an annual
basis. All organizations in receipt of Section 39 funding will be advised of the process for
2025 when it is determined. A point of contact will be provided to organizations and the
application process will be clearly set out.

I hope this clarifies the matter.

Yours sincerely

v F}\wcn.

John Fitzmauriee
Integrated Healthcare Area Manager




